Cornish Conservation Commission Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, February 24, 2021

Attending: John Hammond, Bob Taylor, Reyer Jaarsma, Ricky Poor, Jody Schubert, Corey
Fitch. Public: Heidi Jaarsma

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm by Corey Fitch, Chair.

Rickey moved to approve the January 2021 meeting minutes as written; Jody seconded; One
edit was made. The motion was approved unanimously.

Heidi Jaarsma gave the treasurer's report.
Possible uses for the CREA fund were discussed, including beaver baffles and bridge work.
Suggestion for the Palmer fund included working with CES to install kiosks and signs at CREA

to share facts and stories about the wetlands.

Another drone fly over CREA was discussed to capture video/photos; potentially one at ice out
and another time in August to be able to compare to the last flight.

Recommendations for the 2021 Conservation Award were discussed.

The Society for the Protection of New Hampshire Forests and the NH Association of
Conservation Commissions were discussed as vital conservation organizations within NH that
the CCC would like to continue to support.

Member terms were discussed. Members terms renew in March.

Dale Rooks Conservation Award tree was discussed.

Next meeting is March 24 9, 2021 at 7 pm via Zoom.

The meeting was adjourned at 8 pm by unanimous vote.

Respectfully submitted,
Corey Fitch, Chair



